
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Netball Coach 
Part time (approximately 12 hours per week) 

 
Required for: September 2024 
 
The Marist School has an exciting opportunity for a Netball coach to join us in supporting our successful Netball 
programme.  Our PE department consists of six members of staff, who are supported in the delivery of our co-
curricular sport by a range of academic staff. We have an enviable reputation for sport and regularly achieves 
success at a county, regional and national level. In the 2022-23 academic year the school was placed 7th at the 
National Schools Finals for Netball. U15 football team reached the semi-finals for the U15 Small School Football Cup. 
In Athletics, our Inter Girls team reached The English Schools T&R Cup National Final, maintaining the school’s top 10 
ranking for the second year running. 
 
We provide a thriving creative and challenging curriculum that promotes a learning environment where our 
students become the best they can be. Our students leave us with excellent academic results as well as the 
cognitive and people skills to be a success in whatever they choose to do.  This role represents a rare opportunity 
to join an outstanding department at an exciting time of growth and development. 
 
As part of the Marist community, you will be part of a warm and welcoming community that is at the heart of the 
school.  In return we offer a beautiful work environment set within the woodlands of Sunninghill, access to fitness 
facilities and swimming pool. 
 
Prospective candidates are invited to contact Jonathon Walker, Assistant Head: Pastoral & Staff Development for 
an informal conversation about the role: jwalker@themarist.com 
 
Application information is available from the school website: https://www.themarist.com/our-school/career-
opportunities/ or contact us directly at The Marist School, Kings Road, Sunninghill, Ascot, Berkshire SL5 7PS, Tel: 
01344 624291. 
 
Completed application forms should be submitted by 9am on Wednesday 17th  April 2024. 
 
Applications for this role will be reviewed in the order in which they are received. Suitable candidates may be 
interviewed before the closing date, and The Marist School reserves the right to withdraw the position if an early 
appointment is made. Early application is therefore strongly advised. 
 

The Marist School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and applicants must be willing to 
undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, including checks with past employers and the Disclosure and 
Barring Service (DBS). All posts at The Marist are subject to satisfactory statutory employment checks and referencing. 
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